From: Fiona Lewis

Sent: 12 October 2018 12:06
To: Planning
Subject: Tree felling application: 1 Briardale Gardens NW3 7PN

We were recently informed of a tree application to fell and remove two trees and reduce another in
the front garden of the above property.

We wanted to object to the removal of both trees as we feel that the conservation laws are there to
specifically protect the vista of the area and the plants. They are requesting that an oak be removed
due to ‘low amenity value’ and to create more car parking area - surely this is what plant
conversation laws are for? Besides, the house has a good sized driveway already.

1 Briardale Gardens has been developed in our opinion without properly respecting the conversation
area and not taking into account the view from our own property in Platt’s Lane which now directly
overlooks an ugly side 2 story side extension.

The view from our 3 of our bedroom windows now overlooks brickwork rather than greenery as it
used to.






